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3rd October 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Girls Football Team – Up-coming Matchdays 
 
Our first match will take place on Thursday 9th October at Hebburn Comprehensive. Children will 
travel to and from the venue with members of St James’ staff. 
 
Children will be given their kit at lunchtime and will have lunch as normal in school. They will need 
football boots, shin pads and a water bottle. We recommend that children have a waterproof coat 
with them. 
 
The children will be back for normal end of day arrangements 
 
Please see below all future dates. All other information will remain the same. 
 

• 2 - Thursday 6th November 

• 3 - Monday 16th March 

• 4 - Friday 24th April 
 
 
If you have any further questions, please get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Monaghan  
Football Coach  
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